
May 22, 2018 

Dear Daniel, 

Please accept my heartfelt condolences on the passing 
of your beloved father Richard. 

Your father was a man of great intellect and curiosity, 
with an unparalleled understanding of Russian and Soviet 
history. His groundbreaking work will continue to influence 
academics and world leaders for years to come. 

I was fortunate to have had the opportunity to meet 
your father. I will always remember the great impression he 
made on me. It was obvious how proud he was to have you 
as a son. 

May you be comforted among the mourners of Zion 
and derive strength from your loving memories of your 
father. 

'-----Dr. Daniel Pipes, President 
Middle East Forum 
USA 


